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The Board of Directors of the Company hereby announces that it has been decided to introduce 

dual currency trading for the Singapore Shares of the Sub-Fund which are traded on the SGX-

ST.  
With effect from 20 September 2019 (the “Effective Date”), the Singapore Shares of the Sub-
Fund, which are currently traded in US Dollars (USD) (the “Primary Currency”), will commence  
trading in a secondary currency of Singapore Dollars (SGD) (the “Secondary Currency”) on the 
SGX-ST, and Société Générale will be appointed as the designated market maker for the new  
Secondary Currency counter of the Sub-Fund. 
 
The trading counter names and the stock codes of the Primary Currency and Secondary 

Currency counters for the Sub-Fund are as follows: 
 

Currency denomination Counter Name Stock Code Traded Currency 

available for trading    
    

Primary Currency counter XT MSCHINA US$ LG9 USD 
    

Secondary Currency XT MSCHINA S$ The Stock Code SGD 

counter  will be made  

  available on  

  SGXNET before  

  the commence-  

  ment of trading.  
    

 
The Singapore prospectus of the Company (the “Singapore Prospectus”) will be updated on or 
around the Effective Date to reflect the above changes and shareholders may obtain a copy of 
the updated Singapore Prospectus of the Company from the Company’s website at 

www.Xtrackers.com. 
 
Capitalised terms used in this notice shall have the meaning ascribed to them in the current 

Singapore Prospectus unless the context otherwise requires. 
 
Shareholders who wish to seek clarification regarding the Sub-Fund may contact the Singapore  
representative at telephone number (65) 6238 8868. For more information on dual currency 

trading on the SGX-ST, please refer to: 
 

1 

http://www.xtrackers.com/


https://www2.sgx.com/securities/trading#Dual%20Currency%20Trading. 
 

This notice is for information purposes only and no action is required to be taken by you. 
 

 

Xtrackers 
 

The Board of Directors 
 

 

Important: This announcement is published for your information only. If you are in doubt about  
this announcement, you should consult your stockbroker, bank manager, solicitor, professional 

accountant or other professional adviser. 
 
The Singapore Exchange Securities Trading Limited takes no responsibility for the accuracy of 

any statement made or opinion expressed in this announcement. 
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